
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The March Business Club meeting proved to be very well-attended, with a full agenda of 
topics awaiting discussion – quite apart from informally sharing views on the progress of 
Brexit through the Lords, and the Chancellor’s Budget Statement. 
 
Details of the event being organised by the Business Club on 12th April have now been 
widely advertised, and bookings taken for two-thirds of the available seats.  The event is 
open to anyone who would like to book free places to hear guest speaker, multi gold 
medallist paralympian Marc Woods; early booking via the e-mail below is advised. 
 
Arrangements for Club participation in the Collingham May Fair are also well-advanced, with 
Club members invited to contact the undersigned to volunteer an hour or two of their time to 
assist.  More generally, the Business Club has been asked to seek volunteers to assist with 
traffic marshalling on the day, again by contacting the e-mail below. 
  
Two other matters discussed of local interest were the Careers Fair, taking place at the 
Showground on Thursday, 4th May, at which Club members will have a presence; the Parish 
Council is also seeking to fill a Councillor vacancy, details of which can be provided by 
contacting the below. 
 
Business Club meetings are held by the kind permission of Daz and Tina at the Grey Horse; 
they are free to attend, and are open to anyone with an interest in local business matters.  
The meetings are held on the second Wednesday of every month (excluding August & 
December).  As a one-off, however, the next meeting will be held at Collingham Football 
Club on 12th April to accommodate the Marc Woods evening above. 
 
For Club information, or to book free places at the event being held on 12th April, please 
contact terrynash@gusto-uk.com 


